Ms. Betty Sabo
3137 Palmdesert Way
Las Vegas, NV 89120-3460

Nov 30, 2011

Jason King

Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901, S. Stewart St., Snite 2002
Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

As a resident of Las Vegas, NV since 1973, I ask that you dismiss

questionable, ecologically-unsound plans to pump and move water from
one location in Nevada more than 300 miles to Las Vegas. I appeal to

you to respect Nevada's sole national park and make certain the park's
resources are sustained for generations to come.

Sincerely,
Ms. Betty Sabo



